Dear Reviewer/s,

We named the authors and rearranged author’s affiliations as suggested.
The core tip was added to the manuscript.

The order of paragraphs was changed according to the guidelines and requirements for manuscript
revision.

We rewrote the paragraph about the third-eye retroscope as its production has been stopped and
added a new picture and few words about the second generation (third-eye panoramic).

We updated the two pictures about FUSE.

All the added or changed information was highlighted in yellow color as requested.

We also attached the signed BPG Copyright assignment, the google scholar and ithenticate crosscheck
and the core tip audio file.

We hope all the changes meet your expectations.

Thank you very much,

Javier Aranda-Hernandez, Jason Hwang and Gabor Kandel.



